July 2, 2019

Petition for No Parking on Helmer Ave

The Residents of Helmer Ave would like to propose to the Town of
Newmarket to have

“NO PARKING”on Helmer ave, from Monday to Fiday 8am to Spm

Due to the overwhelming amount of cars parked on our street, encroaching to
close to our driveways and causing blind spots, making it difficult to back out
and maneuver around safely.

Eroding our front drainage culverts and damaging the grass that we maintain.
Blocking our community mail box.

Blocking wheelchair ramp beside the community mail box

Parking to close to the intersection at Eagle St

litter on areas where parked.
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